
  

  
  

Cameroun: Launch of Calls for Expressions of Interest   
                                Adopted by mail on 22 of March 2023 

 EB.2023.08  

  

Considering:   

• The aide-mémoire following the mission of the CAFI Secretariat from 12-22 December 2022 which 

was officially transmitted to the Minister of Economy, Planning and Land-Use Planning by the 
German Ambassador as chair of the CAFI Executive Board on the 13th of February 2023.   

• The letter sent by the Minister of MINEPAT to the Head of the CAFI Secretariat on May 17th 2023  
providing his non-objection to the launch of the calls for expressions of interests for the 

implementation of the start-up phase projects of the CAFI Cameroun Partnership.  

The Executive Board,   

1. Approves the Call for Expressions of Interest for the implementation of the intersectoral 
coordination project (2023/01/CMR).  

  

2. Approves the General Call for Expressions of Interest for the implementation of the start-up phase 
projects of the CAFI Cameroun Partnership (2023/02/CMR).   

  

3. Encourages implementing organisations that are not familiar with CAFI but have a proven track 

record in the areas of work covered by the above-mentioned calls, to manifest their interest.  

  

4. Encourages implementing organisations to submit regional submissions for solutions that can be 

relevant to the entire CAFI Portfolio.  

  


